
Howes Newsletter Friday 26th June 

We have been very pleased to welcome Year One and HIU pupils back to school this week and we 
are looking forward to seeing Nursery, Reception, Year One, HIU and Year 6 pupils who have 
requested a place next week.  
**We would like to remind you that we need one week’s notice for a child to return to school.** 
 
When your child is due to return to school, please remember the following: 

 It is important to arrive and leave school at the specified times so that we can 
limit the numbers of people entering and leaving the school site at one time.  

 All children must be accompanied by an adult.  

 Children should not bring in school and PE bags. They should just have lunch in 
a disposable bag and a named water bottle.  

 Please ensure that you apply sun cream to your child before school. On hot 
days the children need a sun hat to protect them. 

 If your child is eligible for Free School Meals and you would like them to have one on the 
days that they are at school, please email or phone us in advance. If your child 
chooses to have a Free School Meal, you will stop receiving the vouchers.  

 

The full details of our phased re-opening and new routines are on our website -
https://howesprimary.co.uk/news-events/covid-19/  

School Timetable for Week Beginning 29th June 
 

Monday 29th: Year 1 (9.15am-3pm) and HIU pupils (9.15am – 3.15pm) 
Tuesday 30th : Year 1 (9.15am-3pm) and HIU pupils (9.15am – 3.15pm) 
Wednesday 1st: Nursery (9.15am-12pm) and Reception pupils (9.15am – 3pm) 
Thursday 2nd: Nursery (9.15am-12pm) and Reception pupils (9.15am – 3 pm);Year 6 (9am-3.15pm)  
Friday 3rd: Nursery (9.15am-12pm) and Reception pupils (9.15am – 3pm); Year 6 (9am-3.15pm) 
Our key worker group continues as normal. 
  

The school is closed to all other pupils. 

New classes for September! 
 

We are already busy planning exciting learning for September. The teachers have 
made some amazing videos to introduce themselves to their new classes. Find out 

who your new teacher is by visiting our YouTube Channel on 1st July. 

How to contact us 
 

We are still here to support all our pupils and families. Please don’t hesitate to 
contact us if you need help with home learning, well-being or you would just like a 
chat to keep in touch. We are always pleased to hear 
from you. 
Phone: 02476 411711 or email the school office for 
general enquiries: Howes@howes.coventry.sch.uk. 
You can also call Mrs Bollands on 07921844290 or our 
Learning Mentors, Mrs McKenzie (07985320902) and Mrs 
Sharma (07947 134448) between 9am and 4pm. 
Latest government advice:  https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-parents-and-
carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-during-the-
coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak  
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